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 August 1:  The Mayor and KIB Proud Partner 
Awards reception was held at the First Baptist 
Church of Irving, with nearly 100 in attendance.  Our 
emcee for the evening was ICTN’s Cathy 
Whiteman, and we were honored that Mayor Beth 
Van Duyne was able to return from Austin in time to  
present the awards.  A complete list of honorees 
can be found at www.rockthegreen.org. 

 August 27:  The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter 

Day Saints partnered with KIB for a cleanup of Run-
ning Bear Park in South Irving.  Seventy-five mem-
bers worked from 8:00 to 10:00 a.m., and collected 
380 pounds of trash and 400 pounds of recyclables.   

 

KIB BOARD MEMBER THOUGHTS 

From Margie Stipes, KIB Secretary and coordinator of 
our annual volunteer recognition program: 
 
“Keep Irving Beautiful is fortunate to have so many 
friends who work year-round to make our community a 
better place.  It is always a pleasure to be able to 
acknowledge them at our annual awards reception in 
August to say “thank you” for all they do.  It’s also nice to 
see honorees from past years there to cheer on the cur-
rent winners as they receive their awards from the 
mayor.  They are all part of the KIB family, and we ap-
preciate them very much.” 

  

   

Please join KIB at the 20th Annual Trinity Trash Bash. 
 
This year we will be attacking litter on the land and on 
the water.  Help keep our Trinity River clean! 
 

        Register online at www.rockthegreen.org. 
  

 


